
ST. ELIZABETH - ST. BRIGID PARISH  
November 4, 2019 – November 10, 2019           31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
 

(†) Deceased   (L) Living 
Monday, November 4 ~ St. Charles Borromeo  
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Anna & Pasquale Crispo †  
    & Caterina Conte † 
Tuesday, November 5 ~  
8:30 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: The Intentions of the La Grassa 
    Family L/† 
Wednesday, November 6 ~  
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Rosary 
8:50 AM (St. Elizabeth) Novena 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Thomas F. Mulrooney † 
Thursday, November 7 ~  
8:30 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Graham Hillier † 
Friday, November 8 ~  
8:30 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Graham Hillier † 
Saturday, November 9 ~ The Dedication of the Lateran 
     Basilica 
5:00 PM (St. Brigid) Mass: Mass of Remembrance 
6:30 PM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Mass of Remembrance 

 

Sunday, November 10 ~ 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
7:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: For the Parishioners 
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass:  Gallagher & Sikorski  
           Families  
9:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Ann Ambrose † 
10:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Jean Sucamele †  
11:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Thomas & Victoria Sibilia † 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
  Those who are ill in our parish: Ruth Stahl, Maria Nucci,  
Mike Tocci, Mary Hanlon, Barbara Ryan, Mary Christensen, 
Edward Rowan, Michael Marotta, Carl Messina,  Margharete 
Saunders, Maureen McCrory, Elizabeth Troscaniec, Tim 
Connors, Ann Radner and Special Healing Prayers 
To add a name please call the Parish Office. 
For the recently deceased:   
 

PRAY FOR POPE FRANCIS AND HIS 
INTENTIONS 

Universal: That a spirit of dialogue, 
encounter, and reconciliation emerge in the 

Near East, where diverse religious communities share 
their lives together.  
 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY MEETING 
 The Daughters of Mary will be meeting 
again, on Wednesday, November 13th 
at 6:30 PM in St. Patrick's Hall. We'll be 
honoring our Vets and our speaker will 
be Jerry Tutak.  He will discuss services 
at the VA Hospital located in Lyons. In 
addition, we are gathering donations for 
the Vets, which can be brought to the 

meeting that evening or can be dropped off at the Parish 
Center any time during the week.  A list of articles that are 
acceptable as donations can be found in the vestibules in 
the back of the churches.    

 
PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 

Remember in your prayers the members 
of our Armed Services, especially 
Matthew Blejwas USMA West Point, 
grandson of Walter and Kathryn Blejwas, 
John F. Stahl of the US Army, son, 
Joseph Stahl of the Navy, grandson, and 

Eric Hummel of the US Army nephew of Ruth Stahl;  
Jordan Weaver of the Air Force, husband of Christy 
(LaPointe) Weaver; John Walker of the Air Force, 
grandson of Bernard & Joan O’Reilly; Christopher Jibilian, 
US Navy pilot and Matthew Jibilian US Navy Seal, grand-
nephews of Charlie & Pina Jibilian 
 

                                                         
 
 

 St. Elizabeth - St Brigid Mass Guild 

The following names have been enrolled in the 
Mass Guild of St. Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish: 

October 
      Joseph Peter Burns        Andrea Distefano 
      Annie Carver                  Esme Riely 
      Mary Moreau                  Cornelius W. Gilsenan 
                           John Joseph O’Kane  
 

FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 3RD – NOVEMBER 9TH    
 The Sanctuary Candle at St. Brigid Church 

is being offered In Memory of 
 

Cameron Calabrese & the Deceased 
Members of the Monaco Family 

Requested by Lina Calabrese 
 
 



31st SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
First Reading: Wisdom 11:22-12:2  
In this reading, we are reminded of the love God feels 
toward every creature, or else he would not have created 
them. God shows mercy on our sins and hopes we will 
repent and have faith in him. 
Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 1:11-2:2  
Paul tells the Thessalonians that God will make them 
worthy of his call, so that they can be glorified in Christ. 
Paul also tells them he is unsure when Christ will come 
again, but urges them not to believe people who falsely 
state that Jesus has returned. 
Gospel: Luke 19:1-10  
Zacchaeus, the wealthy chief tax collector in Jericho, was 
very excited when Jesus came to town and asked to stay 
with him. People were angry that Jesus would go to a 
sinner's home. Zacchaeus then told Jesus he planned to 
give half of his belongings to the poor, and repay any 
person he had cheated. Jesus was delighted since his 
mission was "to search out and save what was lost." 
.ST.ELIZABETH-ST. BRIGID PARISH CONTACT LIST 
Parish Group  Contact Name and E-mail 
Adult Faith Sharing         Denise O’Callaghan 
               Adult_Faith_Sharing@sainteb.org 

Bible Study/Book Club Sr. Donna Marie Kemberling,SCC 
   AdultEd@sainteb.org 
Choir   Mary Lieberman 
                                           Choir@sainteb.org 

Couples in Christ Gabriella Daus 
   ParishLife@sainteb.org 
Daughters of Mary Barbara Peterson 
               Daughters_of_Mary@sainteb.org 

Knights of Columbus: Michael Bielawa 
               kofc11386@gmail.com or   
   KofC@sainteb.org 
Lectio Divina    Men: Jerry Tutak 
   Lectio_M@sainteb.org 
     Women: Denise O’Callaghan 
   Lectio@sainteb.org 

Parish Pastoral Council   Vera Ricciardi-Zachman 
PastoralCouncil@sainteb.org 

RCIA   Margaret Mulrooney 
   ParishLife@sainteb.org 

Religious Education Sr. Monique Eloizard 
   RelEd@sainteb.org 

St. Vincent de Paul        Denise O’Callaghan 
   Svdp@sainteb.org 
 
For more information, call the Parish Office 908-234-1265 

NOVEMBER THE MONTH WE PRAY FOR ALL SOULS  
 My dear friends in Jesus Christ, 
  During the month of November we pray for all the 
souls in purgatory and most especially our departed loved 
ones. We recommit ourselves to pray for them on a 
regular basis. I encourage you to pray for your loved ones 
who have died as you would want others to pray for you 
after your death. We believe that our prayers, our 
sacrifices and especially Masses offered for the dead will 
be rewarded when they join the community of saints and 
speak to God on our behalf. 
 This of course is our Catholic understanding which 
the Church has always taught concerning our movement 
toward heaven. Although the word purgatory is never used 
in the Bible, the doctrine of purgatory is clearly present in 
the teaching of the Scriptures in both the Old and New 
Testaments. Purgatory is the state where holy souls 
destined for heaven are given an opportunity to be 
purified; fine-tuned; made perfect, in order to behold God 
and live with God forever in heaven.  
 We have regularly prayed the words of Psalm 
103:  “The Lord is kind and merciful.” This truth is most 
especially evident by the precious gift of God --- the 
precious opportunity to be made perfect for our eternal life 
in heaven through the purifying state of purgatory. In so 
doing, Jesus most assuredly keeps his promise: “It is the 
will of him who sent me that I should lose nothing of what 
he has given me” (John 6:39).  
In Christ Jesus, Our Lord, 
 
Reverend Monsignor Edward C. Puleo 
 

Remember to pray for the souls in purgatory: 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let 

perpetual light shine upon them. May the 
souls of the faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 
 

BABY BOTTLE RETURN  
FOR ST. ANNE’S HOUSE IN PHILLIPSBURG. 

PLEASE RETURN THE BABY BOTTLES TO THE 

HAMPER IN CHURCH FOR THE LIFE CHOICES HOME 
 

2020 MASS BOOK REQUESTS 
Gray Mass requests forms may be found in the 
back of Church.  Please complete and return to 
the Parish Center or place in the collection basket.  

 
WORD OF LIFE 

“God never stops offering each of us his mercy, ‘a 
concrete reality with which he reveals his love’ (MV6).”  

mailto:Adult_Faith_Sharing@sainteb.org
mailto:AdultEd@sainteb.org
mailto:Choir@sainteb.org
mailto:ParishLife@sainteb.org
mailto:Daughters_of_Mary@sainteb.org
mailto:kofc11386@gmail.com
mailto:KofC@sainteb.org
mailto:Lectio_M@sainteb.org
mailto:Lectio@sainteb.org
mailto:PastoralCouncil@sainteb.org
mailto:ParishLife@sainteb.org
mailto:RelEd@sainteb.org
mailto:Svdp@sainteb.org


RESOURCES FOR PERSONS WITH 
DISABILITIES 

Our Diocesan Office for Persons with 
Disabilities has a Facebook page that 
provides daily updates with short 
inspirational reflections for people with 
disabilities, family members and care 

givers. The site also provides endless resources for those 
with physical, emotional, cognitive, visual, auditory and 
other special challenges. To access our Facebook page 
(even if you are not a member of Facebook), type the 
following into your search engine:  Diocese of Metuchen 
Office for Persons with Disabilities.   
 

ANNULMENT INFORMATION 
 An information session on Annulments will be held 
at Blessed Sacrament Church, 1890 Washington Valley 
Road in Martinsville on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 
and Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton Church, 105 Summer Road 
in Three Bridges (GPS: use Flemington) on Thursday, 
November 14, 2019.  Both identical presentations will 
begin at 7:30 PM. 
 These identical presentations are intended for 
those who have experienced the pain and anguish of a 
divorce and who wish to learn more about the Annulment 
process and have common myths dispelled. 
 Presented by The Tribunal of the Diocese of 
Metuchen in a confidential and sensitive atmosphere.  
RSVP appreciated: (732) 529-7589 or 
Tribunal@diometuchen.org.  
 
CATHOLIC PRAYER & SUPPORT GROUP FOR 
FAMILIES AFFECTED BY MENTAL HEALTH ISSUES 
The Diocese of Metuchen's Office for Persons with 
Disabilities is sponsoring a Catholic Prayer and Support 
Group for Families Affected by Mental Health Issues: 
On the first Wednesday of each month at 10 AM & 7 PM 
(until December) at St. Patrick Church, 327 Greenwich 
Street, Belvidere, NJ 07823 
On the first Thursday of each month at 10 AM at 
Immaculate Conception Church, 35 Mountain Avenue, 
Somerville, NJ 08876 in the Talbot Room. 
Elaine Eckard, President of the Warren County affiliate of 
NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness), the nation’s 
largest grassroots organization on mental illness, will be 
facilitator. It is our hope that our newly formed support 
group will offer many beneficial tips on how to cope with 
mental health issues that continue to be misunderstood in 
our culture. For more information please call 732-765-
6432 or email: catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com 
 

AWAKENING YEAR – 
PERSONAL CONSECRATION 

OPPORTUNITY 
�x Looking for a simple way to 
be spiritually renewed?  
�x Looking to develop a deeper 
relationship with Our Lord? 
�x Want to grow in holiness, but 
are too busy?  
 Set aside just 15 minutes a day 

for nine days during this Awakening Year to deepen your 
faith and make a consecration on a personal level to Jesus 
through Our Lady of Guadalupe.  
 Read, reflect and pray daily with the story of Our Lady 
and St. Juan Diego. On the ninth day, you are invited to 
pray the personal consecration prayer, committing yourself 
to be an active Catholic and sharing your Catholic faith 
with others. This consecration is easy to fit in your 
schedule! Just pick the nine days to do this individually or 
get a small group together! 
    To find out more about this personal consecration and 
to access the resource, go to www.lightingheartsonfire.org 
click on prayers, select Personal Consecration and begin 
today!   

 
2019-2020 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 FOR GRADES K-8 
CLASSES BEGAN SEPTEMBER 15TH  

It’s not too late to register.  
Sunday Morning Sessions: 8:15 AM to 

9:25 AM or from 10 AM to 11:10 AM.  If you need 
additional forms, please contact the office at (908) 234-
1524.          
 

 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTIONS 
 

“But Zacchaeus stood there and said to the Lord, ‘Behold, 
half of my possessions, Lord, I will give to the poor, and if I 
extorted anything from anyone I shall repay it four times 
over.’” (Luke 19:8)  We are all called to gratefully give back 
to the Lord in proportion to the blessings we have been 
given. This means everyone isn’t called to give the same 
amount, but is called to give equal sacrifice. No amount is 
too small or insignificant! Open your heart, how is God 
calling you to be more generous with your financial 
resources and possessions?        
                                                                                                                                                            

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Metuchen is 
offering Counseling and Wellness Services. If 
you or someone you know needs counseling or 
is impacted by addiction, we can help. Individual 

and family therapy for children and adults is available.  For 
an appointment, call (800) 655-9491. 
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HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSES 
Immaculata High School 
     HSPT dates: Sat., November 9th 

   Go to ImmaculataHighSchool.org/OpenHome to register. 

Academy of St. Elizabeth 
            Thursday, November 7th  7 – 8:30 PM 
 Go to www.aosenj.org to register. 
 

Mount Saint Mary Academy 
     HSPT dates: Sun. November 17th 
       Pre-register at mountsaintmary.org/admissions 
 

Oak Knoll School of the Holy Child 
            Saturday, November 16th  9:30 AM – 11:15 AM 
Visit www.oakknoll.org to register online or call Admissions 
at 908-522-8109 
 

Villa Walsh Academy Open House 
               Wednesday, November 13, 2019 7 PM 
Entrance Exam Date – Saturday, December 7, 2019 9 AM 
Email WVA@villawalsh.org or call 973-538-3680 
 

HOPE THROUGH EDUCATION 
     Hope through Education, a newly incorporated 
independent nonprofit, was formed to significantly increase  
the tuition assistance available to low-income families 
living in Middlesex, Hunterdon, Somerset and Warren  
counties, to allow them the chance to choose the best 
school for their child regardless of their ability to  
afford the full cost of tuition. 
     Hope through Education has the approval of Bishop 
James F. Checchio, who stands in support of its mission.  
The nonprofit is staffed, operational and already at work to 
increase the number of scholarships available  
to families with the greatest financial need. Information on 
how to apply will be available shortly.  
     For more information, please contact Hope through 
Education at info@hopethrougheducationusa.org. 

 
MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 

Now that fall is here, why not treat 
yourselves to a Marriage Encounter 
Weekend? 
A Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend gives you the time and tools to 

revitalize romance, deepen communication, and nourish 
the spirituality in your marriage. 
The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will be 
held January 24 -26. 
Please register by January 10, as space is limited. 
Phone 1-732-904-9636 for registration and information. 
Visit us at: www.aweekendforyourmarriage.org for more 
information 

SECOND ANNUAL PATRIOTIC CONCERT 
     Wanted!!  World War II Veterans and Gold Star 
Families invited to be our honored guests to attend the 
Second Annual Patriotic Concert supporting our veterans.  
Guests will receive two complimentary tickets.  The 
musical extravaganza is on Saturday, November 16,       
2 PM, in the North Hunterdon High School Theater, 1445 
Route 31 South, Annandale. The concert will feature 
performances by professional and local talent including 
Hanover Wind Symphony, Hunterdon Harmonizers, North 
Hunterdon High School Choral Group, and renowned 
Broadway stars.  Tickets for the event are $40 each and 
may be obtained by mail at P.O. Box 265, Lebanon, NJ 
08833 or by calling 908-878-9431 or via email 
at veteranconcert@gmail.com 
   

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
Featuring Orchestra of St. Peter by the 
Sea, conducted by Fr. Alphonse 
Stephenson will return by popular 
demand for their 6th annual performance 
on Sunday, December 15, 3 PM, 

Immaculate Conception Church, 316 Old Allerton Road, 
Annandale, NJ.    A variety of music will be offered 
including Christmas, Broadway and classical selections.  
For any questions, please call the parish office at 735-
7319 or email us at parishoffice@annandale.org 
               

 
 
 
 

 

 
    

Saturday, November 9, 2019 
St. Patrick Hall ~ St. Brigid Church, Peapack 

Yoga & Chair Yoga For ALL Ages! 
Doors Open 8:30 AM 

Session begins 8:45 AM – 9:30 AM 
 

 Name: _________________________________ 
 

Contact:_________________________________ 
 

Number Attending? __________________ 
Bringing your own mat? ___   Or need a mat? ___  

Suggested donation $15 
Checks payable to St. Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish 

Please place in collection basket or return to the Parish 
Office by November 4th. 

YOGA with a purpose to benefit the Sisters of Life 

To 
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Immaculate Conception Parish presents a viewing of the 
film Unplanned 

The Theatre at Immaculata High School, 240 Mountain 
Avenue, Somerville, NJ 

Sunday, November 10 at 3 PM 
Unplanned is the inspiring true story of one woman’s 

journey of transformation. 
Note to Parents: The R rating is for scenes of a medical 

nature and some blood.  
 

PILGRIMAGE 
 NOVEMBER 16, 2019.        

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


